
30th April 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope this newsletter finds you all safe and well.    

We are all missing being together and so the school staff have organised a surprise video that will be 
coming out via Seesaw and Tapestry tomorrow.  I won’t spoil the surprise but we would love you 
and your families to all get involved too.  If you would like to be included in the video then please 
send your videos back to school by the 8th May either via Seesaw/Tapestry or by email to 
enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk.   By sending in a video of your child or yourself, you are giving 
permission for it to be shared on our school website and social media.   
 

Warmest wishes, 

Mrs Bentley  

  Head Teacher’s Head Teacher’s 

Challenge!Challenge!  
 

 

 

Look in your garden, try to find a natural object 

that is exactly the same colour as something 

you are wearing. Take a photo to prove it. 

Times Tables Rockstar Battle! 
 

 

We have set up Times Tables Rockstar 

battles for Year 1 and 2, Year 3 and 4 

and Years 5 and 6. 

The battles will start on 

Friday 1st May and will be 

open between 8.00 a.m. and 

6.00 p.m. so log on and see 

if you can help your class to win! 

Let the battles commence!  

VE Day 
We had lots of exciting plans to celebrate the 
75th anniversary of VE Day in school next 
week but  unfortunately they came to an 
abrupt halt.  However,  Miss Coogan has 
planned a range of different activities that 

you can do at home so that 
we still get to celebrate.  
These will be sent home via 
Seesaw and Tapestry next 
Monday.  Please do share 
your celebrations with us! 


